
Attorneys named Rising Stars
by NC Super Lawyers   

 
Congratulations to Tracy Stroud and Kevin Sayed, who are
both included in the 2019 North Carolina Super Lawyers' List.
Super Lawyers selects attorneys using a multiphase selection
process that includes nominations by their own peers. It is an
honor reserved for those attorneys who exhibit excellence in
their practice.  
 
Tracy Stroud has been chosen as a 2019 Rising Star in the
practice area of Employment and Labor Law. Tracy has
practiced in Greenville since 2009 and was named as a
partner of the firm in 2015. She practices in the areas of

employment law, contract disputes and commercial litigation, estate and trust
disputes, and real estate litigation.
 
Kevin Sayed was also chosen as a 2019 Rising Star in the
practice area of Business/Corporate Law. Kevin received his
Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from the
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, his Juris Doctor
from Charlotte School of Law, and his Master of Laws in
Taxation from the University of Florida-Levin College of Law.
Kevin has practiced with Colombo Kitchin Attorneys since
March 2013. Kevin practices in the areas of taxation, including
corporate, partnership, trust, estate tax, and business planning
and business transactions.
 
 
Mike Colombo has also been named to 2019 Super Lawyers list for the practice
area of Estate Planning and Probate. Mike has received the designation of Super
Lawyer for the past twelve years.

 
Mike is a past president of the North Carolina Bar
Association and founding partner of Colombo, Kitchin, Dunn,
Ball & Porter, LLP. He is a North Carolina Board Certified
Estate Planning and Probate Specialist,and he also practices
in the areas of business planning and taxation.
 
Other attorneys previously named to the Super Lawyer or
Rising Star list include Walt Kitchin (Super Lawyer 2010-
2011) and Jay Holland (Rising Star 2012).
 
Colombo, Kitchin, Dunn, Ball and Porter, LLP has been

serving the citizens of Eastern North Carolina for over 35 years, and recently
opened a second office in Washington, North Carolina. 
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 Welcome Spring!
 

May you and your family enjoy a bright and beautiful Spring Season!   
  
 

 



 
 

Providing More Ways to Pay 
 

If you would like to take advantage of our online billing portal, please contact our
bookkeeper, Laura Haddock, to sign up for electronic statements.  She may be
reached at lhaddock@ck-attorneys.com, or by calling 252-317-3780.   

About Our Law Firm:
Colombo Kitchin Attorneys has been providing legal services to the citizens of Eastern North Carolina since
1983.  For a full listing of our practice areas, click here.
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